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Mr. Ronald Weakley
Business Manager
IBEW Local 1245
Post Office Box 584
Walnut Creek, California 94597

Attached is a letter from Harry V. Webber, M. D., who is caring for
Mr. Jack Nugent, a Trencher Operator in the Oakland area. The letter
was requested by Mr. Nugent in connection with his request for a
transfer closer to the Modesto area under Section 301.16 of the
Agreement because of his medical problem. Mr. M. D. Harrington is
familiar with the case.

The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made under Section
301.16 of the Agreement.
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